
 

 

 

14 June 2012  
 
 
 

Notice of Panel Meeting Cancellation – Sydney East 
Joint Regional Planning Panel  
 
2011SYE118 – Woollahra - DA531/2011/1 - Kiaora Lands Redevelopment - 1, 2, 3, 
4, 5, 6 & 7 Kiaora Road; 1, 2, 3-7 & 4 Anderson Street; 433-451 New South Head 
Road; 1-9 & 2 Patterson Street and parts of Anderson Street, Kiaora Lane & 
Patterson Street, Double Bay 
 
The Sydney East Joint Regional Planning Panel  (the Regional Panel) was to meet 
at 2.30pm on Thursday 14 June 2012 at Planning Assessment Commission, Level 
13, 301 George Street, Sydney to consider the above  development application. 
 
Unfortunately, the panel is unable to determine this application as there is not a 
quorum of panel members to hold the meeting. 
 
We apologise for any inconvience caused and if you have any further enquiries 
please do not hesitate to contact the Panel Secretariat on (02) 9228 2060. 
 


